

Horsley CoE (VA) Primary School
The Street
Horsley
Gloucestershire
GL6 0PU
01453 833625

admin@horsley.gloucs.sch.uk www.horsley.gloucs.sch.uk

21 October 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

As you are aware, Miss Kibble has, alas, been poorly this term. I thought I would just take the opportunity to provide you with an update on staffing arrangements for the forthcoming term.

I anticipate that Miss Kibble will not be in school in the early part of next term. As such, her teaching will be covered by Mrs Helen Pickering and supporting staff. I'm sure you will agree that, despite the absence of Miss Kibble, the Early Years team, led by Mrs Everett, has done an amazing job this term, culminating in the children's confident and enthusiastic performance in this morning's Harvest Festival. I have also been rewarding children with smelly stickers for fabulous writing and showing the school values.

Parents' Evening is early next term, when we look forward to sharing information about your child's progress. In the meantime, do get in touch if need be.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully

Gary Price Headteacher











